
               

                                                               General Order #3 / August 2018                                                             

Hello Cooties, 
 

• The Bug Swarm/School of Instruction was a success. Unfortunately we were 
missing a few Pup Tents. The school was educational and was well received. 
The Power Point version and PDF version will be on the website. 

 

• Been busy traveling with Kathy and visited 3 VA Hospitals and a few Pup 
Tents. I will be hitting the road to visit more.  

 

• The Mid-Winter Ad Sheet has been sent out via e-mail. Tom Sutterfield is 
now doing the Ad Book. Please support the Grand. The proceeds will now 
be split 50/50 between the MOC & MOCA. We raised the price of the ad 
(Passed at Bug Swarm) to help cover the costs with the Districts gone. 
 

• We are really behind on our Hospital Reports. The Grand is at 18% 
reported. I know the hospital work is being done, so please report what you 
do. If you need help, call me or any of the Grand Officers. 
 

• Our goal is 100% in Membership. If we don’t recruit, we will not reach our 
goal. If we don’t grow we will slowly disappear. 
 

• We will be have a Recruiting Table at the VFW Fall Conference on 26-27 
October at the Florida Hotel in Orlando.  We need help working the table. 
Please let me know if you can help. 
 

• We will be at Tomb Trek Nov 1 to Nov 6. Will send out info about the trip 
when we get back. 

 
 
CONTACT ME ANYTIME. I MEAN IT, ANYTIME. I’M HERE FOR YOU. 
 
Have a Lousy Cootie Day and “See You in the Funny Papers” 

 

Official:       By Order of: 
Kenneth “Ken” Thie / Adjutant    Gary Godard / Commander 
Grand of Florida      Grand of Florida 
kthie33774@gmail.com     mocfloridanews@gmail.com 
        407-271-9265 

MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE     

from the Desk of the                

Grand Commander                      

Gary Godard 
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